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Senior Carol Concert
We enjoyed a lovely carol concert at St John’s church in Broadbridge Heath on 

Friday morning. Thank you to the church for hosting us and providing lovely 

refreshments and thank you also to all the parents, carers and families who 

came to join us.

Christmas Special!
Happy Christmas: We hope you all have a lovely Christmas break and look forward to seeing you 

in the New Year. The first day of term in 2018 is Thursday 4th January.

Christmas Tree Competition
The annual Christmas tree competition was judged by the student council on 

Tuesday morning. Congratulations to the winners, who were Limes (first place), 

Pines (second place) and Cedar (third place.) Winners’ trees are pictured left 

to right.



Christmas Lunch
On Tuesday we had our whole school Christmas lunch in the Studio. Thank you to Jo and the kitchen 

team for cooking us such a delicious meal.

Christmas Parties
Everyone had lots of fun at our Christmas parties in the Studio on Monday.
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